
News 

 

It’s been a busy yet fun week here at Sandy Hill Academy, with lots 

happening both in class and at other venues.  The weather may 

have been awful at times, but this hasn’t dampened our spirits!   

Please check out our class blogs on our website for more news of 

what has been happening each week! 

On Tuesday, Year 5 & 6 members of our fantastic swim team competed in a St 
Austell Schools Swimming Gala. The children faced tough competition from 

some much larger schools. Each child completed an individual race and also as 
part of a front crawl relay. The children raced exceptionally well and we are all 
extremely proud of their hard work, performance and dedication to swimming. 

 
We are also very pleased to inform you that our Year 5 boys won their event 
and have qualified for the next phase of the competition! What a fantastic 

achievement for the school! 

Our Sandy Hill Academy swimming 

gala finalists 



Important Dates for your diary    

 

25th January—Family Learning Course, Week 2 (Reception & Year 

1 Parents)  

 

31st January-Beauty and the Beast (Presented by M and M Pro-

ductions at Sandy Hill Academy for KS1 & KS2) 

 

6th February—Safer Internet Day 

 

8th February—Year 3 Trip to Blue Reef Aquarium, Newquay 

 

12th-16th February—Kids Club Closed Whole Week  

  

12-16th February—Half Term  

 

Please check our website www.sandyhill.org.uk for all our diary 

events which can be found on our calendar. 

The calendar can be found using the eSchools application. 

For your convenience you can now view all letters that have been 

sent home on our website under the tab ‘letters home’. 

Follow us— 

 twitter @sandyacademy and ‘like’ our facebook page 

& Instagram sandyhillacademy 



 

 

 

Sandy Hill Academy car 

park is ONLY for use by 

staff and blue badge hold-

ers. 

This is for the safety of the 

children. 

 
 

We welcome parents/carers 

who are able to help with read-

ing in the classrooms. 

Please speak to the office if you 

have time to help. 



 

 

 Well done to the following children who have   

 received their reading certificates this week — 

     Rocket Reader Certificate 

       

          Star Reader Certificate                    

       

     Cosmic  Reader Certificate           

      Iyla Retallick—Riley Allen—Keira Mills 

 

 

 

 

Sandy Hill Academy has been placed first of all Cornish Primary 

Schools, which is an amazing result for the whole school community. 

 

Four of the top ten Cornish Primary Schools are Aspire Academies: 

1st Sandy Hill Academy  

2nd Mawgan-in-Pydar Primary School 

9th Mount Hawke Academy 

10th Tintagel Primary School (one of our newsest Aspire members) 

 

This is wonderful news and is a true reflection of the huge amount of 

work being done at every level. 



Week beginning 

Monday 22nd January 

Please log on to your 

parentpay account to 

choose your child’s 

meal, even if your child 

is entitled to free meals. 
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